Glassboro Public Schools

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools
From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer
Date: April 5, 2017

Re: Action Itemn
April 26, 2017 Board Meeting

Requesting Board approval to ratify Beth Grygo from April 1, 2017-May 31, 2017 to work
during her prep time 40 minutes per day at the rate of $37.00 to provide Occupational Therapy.
The caseload has increased from 30 to approximately 50 students since September.
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